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H.B. 1942 

RELATING TO DRIVER’S LICENSING 
 

House Committee on Judiciary  
 
The Department of Transportation (DOT) supports H.B. 1942 relating to driver’s 
licensing.   
 
The proposed amendment to Section 286-104.5 addresses the need for Hawaii’s law to 
match the Department of Homeland Security’s (DHS) Final Rule.  The DHS’ final rule 
that relates to the REAL ID Act of 2005 allows for only one REAL ID-compliant 
credential whether a driver’s license or state civil identification card.   
 
The proposed amendment to Section 286-104.5 addresses the situation that may occur 
when a person elects to hold a state civil identification card as their REAL ID-compliant 
credential and permits that person to obtain a non-compliant limited purpose driver’s 
license.   
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony. 
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